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all around, classroom doors were 

decorated, and 8th grade students 

read Dr. Seuss books to 5th grade 

students in the library.   Albany 

Elementary School held a Family 

Literacy / Title I Night in celebration 

of Read Across America Day.  

Students enjoyed fun and games 
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Born Learning Academy 
 The Born Learning Academy in Clinton 

County was hosted by the Albany Elementary 

School Family Resource Center, Clinton County 

Early Childhood Center, and members of the 

Early Childhood Council. Monthly meetings 

were held, starting in September 2016 and 

ending in February 2017.  The final night of the 

Born Learning Academy for this school year 

was held on Monday, February 6, 2017 at the 

Clinton County Early Childhood Center.   A 

new Academy will begin in September 

2017.  Clinton County parents of children 

prenatal to five years old may attend.  The 

United Way Born Learning Academy is an 

innovative approach that meets a critical need in 

Kentucky communities - early childhood 

parental education. A school-based Academy 

consists of six session workshops which provide 

parents with tools to help their child succeed in 

kindergarten and beyond. The goal of the 

Academy is to help prepare children for 

kindergarten by turning everyday moments into 

learning opportunities. Parents are engaged in 

hands-on activities and discussion about what it 

means to be ready for kindergarten and are 

offered strategies they can use at home to 

maximize their child’s early learning and 

development. The intentional placement of a 

school setting allows for parents and children to 

gain insight and a level of comfort needed to 

help transition into school later. This is also an 

opportunity for school leaders to get to know 

the family and their needs - all leading to long-

standing and positive parent-teacher 

relationships.   
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ECC Pennies for Patients Drive 
 The students at the Clinton 

County Early Childhood Center 

raised $1,216.32 for the Leukemia 

and Lymphoma Society during 

their annual 

Pennies for 

Patients 

drive.  This 

program is a 

service-learning 

project that 

gives students 

the unique 

experience of 

working 

together to help 

raise awareness and funds in honor 

of thousands of children and adults 

who are fighting against blood 

cancers.  The class that raised the 

most money was Mrs. Lezlee 

Young's morning preschool class 

with $398.02.  Mrs. Jamie 

Cooksey's morning preschool class 

was a close 

second place 

with $373.78.  

Both classes 

were rewarded 

with pizza 

parties.  ECC 

would like to 

extend a special 

thanks to 

Monticello 

Banking 

Company and to Mr. Willard 

Johnson for allowing the use of 

equipment to count and sort the 

pennies.    
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Healthy Hometown Fitness Buddies 
 Clinton County Healthy Hometown is 

continuing the exciting “Fitness Buddies” 

program for students at Albany Elementary 

School during the spring semester.  Eighth 

grade students from Clinton County Middle 

School are taking a turn this time as "fitness 

buddies" for 3rd graders.  During this program, 

student volunteers from CCMS are visiting AES 

one day each week and working with 3rd grade 

students in the gym on fun, physical fitness 

activities.  The goal of the program is to 

encourage students at both AES and CCMS to 

get up and get moving!  Participants are 

challenged to complete weekly nutrition and 

fitness goals, and are rewarded with small 

incentives along the way.  Fitness Buddies 

participants will be 

rewarded for their hard 

work with a trip to Sky 

Zone in Lexington during 

spring break.    
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Be Active Club Awards 
 Clinton County Healthy Hometown 

recently awarded prizes to the faculty and staff 

Be Active Club members at ECC, AES, CCMS, 

and CCHS.  Prizes included wireless headbands, 

travel mugs, water bottles, lunch bags, snack 

trays, tote bags and umbrellas.    
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AES Health Fair 
 The annual Health 

Fair at Albany Elementary 

School was held on Tuesday, 

February 14, 2017 in the AES 

gymnasium.  All students in 

AES participated in the 

Health Fair, where they 

learned about various health 

related topics as they rotated 

through several informative 

booths.  The topics included:  

Physical Fitness, Dangers of 

Tobacco Use, Hand Washing, 

Dental Hygiene, Nutrition, 

and Water Safety.  Special 

thanks to the following 

volunteers for their time and 

commitment to the students 

and their health:  Emily Hesse 

& Brenda Banning of Vision 

Eye Care, Christy Nuetzman 

& Stacy Smith of the 

Cooperative Extension 

Office, April Speck & CCHS 

Fitness Buddies Bailey 

Gibson and Casey Shelton of 

the Healthy Hometown 

Coalition, Matt Parmley of 

the Department of Fish and 

Wildlife, and Billie Frye & 

HOSA students from the 

Clinton County Area 

Technology Center.    
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Plié and Élevé 
 On Thursday, January 12, 

2017, students in the Gifted & 

Talented program at AES, CCMS, 

and CCHS participated in the Day 

of Dance workshop with the 

Louisville Ballet Outreach 

Program.  Dancers from the 

Louisville Ballet School taught 

students about elements of dance, 

as well as ballet history, 

vocabulary, and steps.  Participants 

learned to Plié (bend), Élevé (rise), 

and Sauté (jump).  This energetic 

program had students up and 

dancing in no time!   
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District Governor’s Cup 
 On Saturday, February 11, 

2017, the Clinton County Elementary 

Academic Team competed in the 

District Governor’s Cup Competition 

at Cumberland County Elementary 

School.  The team placed 3rd overall, 

and was awarded the Katherine C. 

Hume Sportsmanship Award.  The 

Future Problem Solving (FPS) Team 

placed 2nd, and the Quick Recall Team 

placed 3rd.  The FPS team consists of 

team members Aysha Sutton, Walker 

Casada, Tatum Harlan, and Nick 

Poore.  The following students placed 

in individual Written Assessment:  

Drew Davis (5th in Arts and 

Humanities), Tatum Harlan (3rd in 

Language Arts), Valarie Latham (4th 

in Composition), Nick Poore (4th in 

Arts and Humanities), Emily Sawyers 

(5th in Language Arts and 5th in 

Composition), Ella Rose Smith (1st in 

Science and 3rd in Social Studies), and 

Aysha Sutton (3rd in Mathematics).  

The team is coached by Mrs. Ashley 

Braswell-Shelton and Mrs. Danielle 

Hicks. 

 On Saturday, January 21, 

2017, Clinton County Middle 

School hosted the District 46 

Middle School Governor's Cup 

Competition with Cumberland, 

Metcalfe, and Monroe Counties.  

The Quick Recall team placed 

1st and the team won 1st place 

overall.  Additionally, the 

Clinton County team was 

awarded the Katherine C. Hume 

Sportsmanship Award.  Ryan 

Bair, Evan Little, Loren Little, 

and Ethan Rains placed 2nd in 

Future Problem Solving (FPS).  

The following students placed in 

written assessment:  Jake Boils 

(1st in Math), Sami Criswell (4th 

in Math), Eli Rains (4th in 

Science), David Guffey (3rd in 

Social Studies), Loren Little (1st 

in Language Arts), Moriah 

Moons (2nd in Language Arts & 

2nd in Composition), Evan Little 

(1st in Arts & Humanities), 

Hailey Cole (2nd in Arts & 

Humanities), and Katie Jones 

(5th in Composition).  The teams 

are coached by Mrs. Ashley 

Braswell-Shelton and Mrs. 

Danielle Hicks.   

 On Saturday, January 28, 

2017, Clinton County Middle School 

hosted the District 15 High School 

Governor's Cup Competition with 

Cumberland, Metcalfe, and Monroe 

Counties.  The Quick Recall team 

placed 1st and the team won 1st place 

overall.  Tori Beaty, Matthew Hunter, 

Frank Zheng, and Vivian Zheng also 

placed 1st in Future Problem Solving 

(FPS).  The following students placed 

in written assessment:  Conlan Beck 

(2nd in Social Studies), Jessica 

Criswell (1st in Language Arts and 5th 

in Composition), Mary Willen Cross 

(4th in Arts and Humanities and 4th in 

Composition), Jared Grant (2nd in 

Science), Paige Hicks (4th in Language 

Arts and 3rd in Composition), Zach 

McFall (2nd in Mathematics and 1st in 

Arts and Humanities), Jaden Mullins 

(2nd in Arts and Humanities), Noah 

Stockton (2nd in Science and 4th in 

Social Studies), Jared Upchurch (3rd in 

Social Studies), and Camrick Wright 

(4th in Language Arts). The Quick 

Recall team is coached by Mrs. 

Danielle Hicks and the FPS Team is 

coached by Mrs. Gina Poore.  
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  Name:   Grade:  Teacher:  

  Street Address: 

  City, State ZIP: 

  Phone: Email Address: 

  Age: DOB: Male: Female: 

T-Shirt Size (Youth):      S       M       L        T-Shirt Size (Adult):      S       M       L       XL 

To pre-register, complete the form below & return to: 
Amanda Cross @ ECC          Regina Parrigin @ AES          Allison Thrasher @ CCMS          Gina Poore @ CCHS  

April Speck @ Clinton County Welcome Center OR Mail to:  April Speck     28 Welcome Center Drive     Albany, KY  42602 
For more information, contact Healthy Hometown Coordinator April Speck at (606) 387—2051 or april.speck@clinton.kyschools.us. 

Pre-registrat ion deadl ine  i s  Apri l  21st  to ensure  correct  t -shirt  s ize .    
NO late pre-registration forms will be collected.  Participants may register on site on the day of the race. 

RELEASE OF RESPONSIBILITY  
In consideration of accepting my entry, I, my child, intending to be legally bound, do hereby for myself, my heirs, my executors and administrators, do waive and release forever any and all rights and claims 
for damages I may accrue against all persons and agencies, namely the Clinton County Healthy Hometown Coalition of Albany, KY and / or all of its agents involved with taking part in any activities 
connected with the event. I also release publications of rights to photographs of me shot during the 1K / 5K for the purpose of publicity in future races. I further state that I am in proper physical condition to 
participate in this event. Runners must register and run under their proper names, sex, and age division to avoid disqualification. 
 

               
Signature of Participant                                        Signature of Parent/Guardian                               Date  

Family Fun Run & 

Clinton County Healthy Hometown 

5K RUN FOR THE R   SES 

5K Run for  the  Roses  
 Starts at entrance to Mt. View Park. 
 Roses for the first 25 runners who cross the finish line. 
 Trophies for the 1st, 2nd, & 3rd place winners in each category. 

1K Family  Fun Run /  Walk  
 Will begin & end on the walking track at Mt. View Park. 
 Medallions for all kids who participate. 
 Check with your teachers about incentives for participating! 

10 & under 11—13 14—16 17—19 20—29 30—39 40—49 50—59 60—69 70 + Circle Age Division  

Special Medical Information: 

Circle One:           1K Family Fun Run / Walk                    5K Run for the Roses 

Saturday, May 6, 2017      Mt. View Park     Albany, KY 
Registration Begins at 6:30 AM              Registration fee $10.00             5K Begins at 8:00 AM 

1K Family Fun Run Starting Times Will Be Staggered  Ages Birth—3:  9:00 AM    Ages 3—5:  9:02 AM   
Ages 6—9:  9:04 AM Ages 10—13:  9:06 AM    Ages 14—17:  9:08 AM    Ages 18+:  9:10 AM 

*Make checks payable to Healthy Hometown Activity Fund* 
(Proceeds will be used toward the purchase of playground equipment for Mt. View Park.) 

T - s h i r t s  w i l l  b e  a w a r d e d  t o  e a c h  p a r t i c i p a n t .  

K I D S  R U N  F R E E ! ! !  
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Study Island 

Congratulations to CCMS students Hailey 

Cole, Destany Sparks, David Guffey, Jake 

Boils, and Nathan Brown for completing ALL 

8th grade Study Island Social Studies blue 

ribbons!  Jake Boils has also completed ALL 

8th grade Study Island Math blue ribbons.    

Congratulations to CCMS students 

Maggie England, Blaze Anderson, 

Christian Brumley, Marcus Shelton, 

Richard Reid, and Devin Stockton on 

winning prizes during the first NBA Math 

Hoops drawing. These students have been 

playing NBA Math Hoops to improve 

addition, subtraction, multiplication, and 

division skills and speed. 

NBA Math Hoops  
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Reduce, Reuse, & Recycle Projects  
 Students in Mrs. Lora Grant’s second 

 9-weeks 5th, 6th, 7th, and 8th grade practical 

living & career studies classes at CCMS were 

asked to generate examples of how they could 

reuse varied items that would normally be 

thrown away. Students brought several 

examples to class and explained to the class how 

to reuse the items which would help take care of 

the earth, instead of throwing them out.   

Pictured below left are the 5th grade class projects.  Pictured below right are the 6th grade class projects.   

Pictured at bottom left are the 7th grade class projects.  Pictured at bottom right are the 8th grade class projects. 
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CCMS Students Tour CCATC 
 The 7th and 8th grade 

students at Clinton County 

Middle School visited the 

Clinton County Area 

Technology Center on  

Wednesday, February 22, 2017 

and toured the classrooms and 

learning labs.  They received 

some insight from instructors 

and high school students into 

the classes offered at CCATC 

before registration begins. 
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Art Students Decorate for Holidays 
 The 8th grade students in Mrs. Pam 

Miniard's art classes at CCMS put their painting 

skills to work and decorated the lobby for 

Valentine's Day with hearts and cupids, and for 

St. Patrick’s Day with shamrocks and rainbows.  
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Oh, the Places You’ll Go! 
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Let’s Celebrate Dr. Seuss! 
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CCMS Students Attend KUNA Conference 
 The Clinton County Middle School 

KUNA students attended the Kentucky United 

Nations Assembly at the Galt House in 

Louisville on March 5-7, 2017.  The Kentucky 

United Nations Assembly (KUNA) is a 3-day 

experiential learning conference in which 

students participate directly in simulated 

international diplomacy. KUNA offers students 

the opportunity to experience the richness of 

cultures from around the world, develop 

empathy, and hone their critical thinking skills 

while engaging with a wide variety of 

perspectives and global issues.  

 The CCMS group received the KUNA 

Conference Life Award, which is awarded to a 

Delegation of Excellence who created a positive 

environment and embodied the spirit of the 

conference.  Additionally, the CCMS group 

received Honorable Mention ribbons for both 

their Global Village Booth and Cultural Attire.  

Christian Derryberry was awarded KUNA 

Outstanding Ambassador.  Congratulations to 

the CCMS KUNA students and sponsors on 

these achievements! 
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Zheng Awarded WKU Scholarship 
 Clinton County High 

School senior Frank Zheng has 

been named as one of 16 students 

to receive the most prestigious 

academic scholarship awarded by 

Western Kentucky University, the 

Cherry Presidential Scholarship. 

The scholarship is valued at 

$16,000 annually and worth 

$64,000 during a four-year 

period. The students were among 

45 applicants who visited WKU on 

February 10th for activities that 

included an interview. In addition 

to demonstrating outstanding 

academic achievement at the 

secondary level, applicants 

submitted personal statements and 

essays as part of the selection 

process. The recipients had an 

average GPA of 3.96 and an 

average ACT score of 33. Frank is 

the son of Yao Zheng and Wen 

Juan Chen. He is actively involved 

in FBLA, Academic Team, FPS 

Team, FCCLA, Leo Club, and The 

No Kid Hungry Project. He is also 

an alumnus of the Governors 

Scholars Program, Governors 

School for Entrepreneurs, and 

Rogers Scholars Program.   

High Performing District 

Clinton County School District has achieved the 

designation of High-Performing District under the 

Unbridled Learning Assessment and Accountability 

System for the 2015-16 school year.  This 

designation indicates that Clinton County is among 

the districts with an overall score between the 90th 

and 95th percentile.  Our district's score of 70.5 

comes as the result of the efforts of teachers, 

administrators, students, and 

parents.  Congratulations! 
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Beck Attends Governor’s Address 
 Clinton County High School 

freshman Conlan Beck attended the 

State of the Commonwealth Address 

with the First Lady's Youth Leadership 

Council in Frankfort on February 8 & 9, 

2017,  sponsored by the GEAR UP 

PALS program.  Conlan is pictured at 

right, second from left.   

 "These council members serve 

as a voice for the voiceless, and it has 

been an honor to see what each of them 

have accomplished over the past year,” 

said Kentucky's First Lady Glenna 

Bevin.  The members of the FLYLC 

meet to discuss issues affecting local 

youth and work together to formulate 

solutions.  As a result, Bills are 

being passed.  House Bill 180, which 

establishes that the Cabinet for Health 

and Family Services may approve 

placement for a child with those who 

are not related by birth or marriage, is 

one.  During the retreat, Conlan 

attended the rally for child advocacy 

and luncheon at the Governor's 

mansion.  Conlan was selected to sit at 

the table with Lt. Governor Jenean 

Hampton.  Lt. Governor Hampton 

concluded the luncheon by addressing 

the members of the FLYLC and 

stating, "Your stories are powerful and 

need to be shared not only with other 

kids in Kentucky, but also with 

adults.  The next generation of leaders 

are in this room today and I'm excited 

to see what you accomplish." 

Students Learn About Craft Academy 
 On Tuesday, January 18, 2017, students 

in the Gifted & Talented program at CCHS 

enjoyed an informative visit with a 

representative from Craft Academy.  The Craft 

Academy for Excellence in Science and 

Mathematics is a dual-credit residential high 

school for academically exceptional Kentucky 

students.  The Academy is housed on the 

campus of Morehead State University, 

consistently ranked as one of the safest 

campuses in the commonwealth.  Craft 

Academy opened in August 2015, with the goal 

of meeting the unique educational needs of 

academically gifted and talented high school 

juniors and seniors in the Commonwealth.  A 

college-level curriculum allows students to 

finish high school while also completing up to 

two years of university coursework.  
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College & Career Readiness Luncheon 
 A College and Career Ready Valentine 

Luncheon was held on February 14, 2017 to 

recognize students who have attained the level 

of college and career readiness as reflected in 

their ACT scores, Compass scores, or 

vocational studies exams.  The celebratory 

lunch was held at Eben-Ezer Mexican 

Restaurant. After lunch, students returned to 

CCHS enjoyed strawberries and brownies, 

prepared by the students in Mrs. Kayla Mora's 

class.    
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Edible Arrangements Event 
 On Monday, February 27, 2017, GEAR 

UP hosted an Edible Arrangement Event at 

Clinton County High School for freshmen and 

Link Crew students.  Students were provided 

with the food, equipment, and curriculum 

needed to turn grapes, berries, pineapple, and 

melon into beautiful bouquets.  The activity was 

co-sponsored by 21st Century Community 

Learning Center, Cooperative Extension Office, 

and Healthy Hometown Project.    
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“Pie in the Face” Fundraiser 
 To raise money for cancer research, 

the Clinton County High School Relay for 

Life team sponsored a "Pie in the Face" 

fundraiser at CCHS.  The amount of money 

donated determined which teacher or 

administrator took a "Pie in the Face" at a 

pep rally on Friday, February 17, 2017.  

Canisters for voting were placed in all of the 

candidates' rooms or offices.  Thanks to the 

following CCHS faculty for participating:  

Mrs. Aaron, Mr. Asberry, Mr. Bales, Mr. 

Bertram, Mrs. Conner, Mr. Dalton, Mrs. 

Guffey, Mrs. Lovell, Mr. Maupin, Mr. 

Miller, Mrs. Mora, Mrs. Musk, Mrs. 

Neathery, Mrs. Norris, Mr. Prewitt, Mrs. 

Sloan, and Mr. Walker.  The teachers who 

earned the most money were: 1st - Mr. 

Prewitt ($109.04), 2nd - Mrs. Mora 

($101.69), and 3rd - Mr. Bertram 

($83.72).  Additionally, the candidates who 

earned the least amount also received a pie 

in the face.  Mr. Asberry and Mr. Maupin 

tied for the lowest amount earned, with 

$4.46 each.  The CCHS Relay for Life team 

raised $515.47 during this event.  Thanks to 

CCHS faculty for being such good sports!!!  
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Students Receive Industry Certification 
 Portable and stackable credentials enable 

Clinton County Area Technology Center 

students to begin building their career portfolio 

early and this is an advantage that many 

students at Clinton County Area Technology 

Center are taking advantage of this school year.  

It is expected that more than 80 ATC students 

will receive an Industry Certification within 

their Career Pathway this school year.  By 

acquiring industry certifications with labor 

market value as a high school student, 

graduating seniors get a head start as they can 

continue to build on these to access more 

advanced jobs and higher wages. Employers, 

schools, and students can have confidence that 

the credentials they are working towards are 

recognized across the country and perhaps even 

around the world.   

 Clinton County ATC currently offers the 

following Industry Certifications:  Welding 

(AWS – Sense Certification & KY DOT 

Certification), Business (Assessment of Skills 

and Knowledge for Business {ASK}, 

Fundamental Business Concepts, & Concepts of 

Entrepreneurship/Management, & Microsoft 

Office Specialists {MOS}), Industrial 

Maintenance (NCCER - Electrical {Level 1}, 

NCCER - Industrial Maintenance Electrical & 

Instrumentation Technician, & Certified 

Production Technician), Health Sciences (State 

Registered Nursing Assistant {SRNA}, 

Certified Pharmacy Technician, & Medical Lab 

Technician), Carpentry (NCCER Construction 

{Level 1}), and Automotive (ASE Student 

Certification—Maintenance and Light Repair).   

Pictured below are CCATC students who have 

completed Industry Certifications.   

Microsoft Office Specialists (MOS) Certification (Excel, PowerPoint, Word) 

Jessica Burton, Keilee Dalton, Sidney Dominguez, Christy Sidwell, Frank Zheng  

Industrial Maintenance:  

NCCER Electrical 

Bishop Braswell and Dennis Isaac Lee 

Carpentry: NCCER Construction 

Corey Arms 

Welding: 2-F(AWS)  

Qualification Certification 

Cody Dyer, Dylan Tuck,  

Jayden Wallace, CJ Smith,  

Keaton Cross, Eric Albertson, Robert 

Cody Clark, and Nick Bell 

Not pictured:  Carpentry Certification (Cody 

Burchett, Dakota Cowles, Austin Davidson, 

James Dicken, Lucas Ferguson, Jaden 

Jones, Colin Langford, Brennan Marcum, 

Logan Scott, Joshua Shelton, Reed Sloan, 

Bryson Starns, & Curtis York), Industrial 

Maintenance Certification (Jessica Clark & 

Kyle Pruitt), and  Welding Certification 

(Devon Redman, Kamron Smith, Austin 

Edwards, & Zach Myers). 
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FBLA Regional Leadership Conference 
 On Thursday, March 9, 2017, thirty-

three members of Clinton County Area 

Technology Center's Future Business Leaders of 

America chapter traveled to the campus of 

Eastern Kentucky University to compete in the 

Regional Leadership Conference.  These 

students brought home a load of hardware, 

placing in twenty different categories.  Jessica 

Armstrong placed 3rd in Insurance and Risk 

Management.  James Cecil placed 3rd in Help 

Desk.  Renska Covey placed 3rd in Advertising.  

Sidney Dominguez placed 3rd in Organizational 

Leadership.  Jaden Mullins placed 3rd in 

Business Law.  Christy Sidwell placed 3rd 

in Business Communication and 3rd 

in Computer Applications.  Keisha Garrett 

placed 2nd in Cyber Security.  Paige Hicks 

placed 2nd in Introduction To Business 

Communication. Garrett Page placed 2nd 

in Introduction to Parliamentary Procedure.  

Makayla Cope and Cydney Sampson won 1st 

place in Introduction to Business Presentation.  

Conlan Beck, Rachel Sawyers, and Thomas 

Holsapple won 1st place in Management 

Decision Making. Frank Zheng and Vivian 

Zheng won 1st place in Local Chapter Annual 

Business Report and 1st place in Local Chapter 

Name Tag. Vivian Zheng won 1st place 

in Spreadsheet Applications.  Frank Zheng won 

1st place in Business Calculations, 1st place in 

Word Processing, and 1st place in the Eugene 

H. Smith Scholarship.  The Voting Delegates 

were Steven Grider, Khiara Alexander, and 

Thomas Holsapple.  Clinton County Area 

Technology Center placed 2nd in the Local 

Leadership Challenges.  These students will 

advance to and compete at the FBLA State 

Leadership Conference in Louisville, KY, on 

April 17-19, 2017. Their local chapter adviser is 

Mrs. Holly Claborn.  

Pictured below are the competitive event winners.  From left to right:  Vivian Zheng, Sidney Dominguez, Garrett Page,  

Cydney Sampson, Frank Zheng, Makayla Cope, Thomas Holsapple, Christy Sidwell, Conlan Beck, Keisha Garrett,  

Renska Covey, Rachel Sawyers, Jaden Mullins, James Cecil, Paige Hicks, and Jessica Armstrong.  



Page 24 Paw Prints 

CCHS Students Attend WKU Quiz Bowl 
 Students and mentors from the CCHS i3 

"Get the Picture" program attended the annual 

WKU Quiz Bowl, held at Gary Ransdell Hall on 

the campus of Western Kentucky University on 

Friday, March 3, 2017.  Some students also 

participated in a tour of campus.  The group was 

accompanied by Debbie Wilson, the i3 "Get the 

Picture" College and Career Readiness Coach 

for Clinton County.    
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Bulldogs Win District Tournament 
 The Clinton County High School boys 

varsity basketball team defeated Russell County 

to claim the championship of the 16th District 

Tournament on Friday, February 24, 2017.  Five 

Bulldogs were named to the All District Team.  

Jamison Summers, Brett Gibson, Kyle Choate, 

Jackson Harlan, and Colin Langford are 

pictured below right.  Three Lady Bulldogs 

were named to the All District Team.  Alee 

Hopper, Macy Campbell, and Alexis Roberts 

are pictured at bottom left.  Four CCHS 

Cheerleaders were named to the All District 

Cheerleading Squad.  Olivia Maupin, Scottlyn 

McWhorter, Makayla Brown, and Loren Conner 

are pictured at bottom right.  Congratulations! 



C 
New night classes available until 

6:00 pm on Tuesdays and  

5:00—7:00 pm on Thursdays.   

Testing available for the GED and 

National Career Readiness 

Certificate (NCRC).  Please contact 

Mitch Latham or Nicole Cross at the 

Clinton County Adult Education 

Program at (606) 387—6648.  

Get a new job 

Make more money 

N e w  N i g h t  S c h e d u l e ! ! !  

Classes  on Your Time!  

Go
 to

 c
oll

ege
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Clinton County 
Adult Education 

C 
Your future 

starts here! 

W e  c a n  h e l p  a n d  o u r  h e l p  i s  f r e e ! ! !  

S T A R T  B A C K  N O W ! ! !  



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Bulldog Battalion Excels at EKU Drill 
 The Clinton 

County High School 

JROTC Bulldog 

Battalion Drill Team 

won 2nd Place in the 

Armed Platoon 

Inspection category and 

3rd Place in the Armed 

Platoon Regulation Drill 

category at the Eastern 

Kentucky University 

JROTC Drill Classic on 

March 4, 2017 in 

Richmond, 

Kentucky.  Both were 

commanded by Senior 

Cadet Major Dawson 

Waid, the Bulldog Battalion Executive Officer 

and Drill Team Commander.  Dawson is a 

member of the United States Marine Corps 

Delayed Entry Program and will leave for active 

duty later this summer.  Another key senior 

member of this Drill Team is Devon Redman, 

the Cadet Command Sergeant Major of the 

Bulldog Battalion.  Devon is in the United 

States Army Delayed Entry Program, and will 

also leave for active duty later this summer.  

The CCHS JROTC Bulldog Battalion 

competed against some of the best JROTC Drill 

Teams in Kentucky at the EKU Drill Classic, 

including Louisville Male, Bullitt Central, Live 

Oaks, Central Hardin, Wayne County, 

McCreary Central, East Carter, Madison 

Central, and George Rogers Clark.  In 

addition to the team awards, Clinton County 

also took three of the Top Ten Individual 

Knockout Drill Medals in the Armed and 

Unarmed Knockout Drill events.  Joe Edwards 

won 3rd place in Unarmed Knockout, below left.   

Harrison Wallace won 4th place in Unarmed 

Knockout, below center.  Haley Herald won 

4th place in Armed 

Knockout, below 

right. One hundred twenty-

five cadets competed in 

each of the Knockout Drill 

events.  The top five in 

each Knockout Event 

received medals.  All 

members of the Bulldog 

Battalion Drill and Color 

Guard Teams gave the best 

performance of the 

year.  This was a great day 

for the Bulldog Battalion.  

Congratulations to the 

following team members: 

Dawson Waid, Devon 

Redman, Shania Bagwell, Will Blake, Nick 

Bell, Jacob Stearns, Leo Oplinger, Gabby 

Longwell, Andrea Duvall, Haley Herald, Sarah 

Scheffler, Kaitlin Davis, Joe Edwards, Chandler 

Hall, Daniel Thomas, Deon Thomas, Renee 

Cash, Harrison Wallace, Vanessa Short, Brianna 

Sparks, Andrea Adkins, Madison Waid, 

Christina Speck, Abigail Turner, and Jasmine 

Brumley.   

 

“Bulldog Pride – Second to None”   
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Student Artwork Selected for VSA 
 Three students from Clinton County 

Middle School and two students from Clinton 

County High School were selected to have their 

artwork featured in the VSA Kentucky Student 

Traveling Art Exhibit, “A Matter of 

Perspective” - an annual exhibit comprised of 

original artwork created by students from across 

Kentucky.  The students are pictured below with 

their certificates from Kentucky VSA.  Below 

left are CCMS students Mailee Boils, James 

Smith, and Quentin Fulton.  Below center are 

CCHS students Jessica Reyes and Kristen 

Branham. The VSA Kentucky Student 

Traveling Art Exhibit will be available for 

viewing in Clinton County this summer.   

Above left is Jessica Reyes’ 

Surrealism drawing.  Above center 

is James Smith’s Still Life.  Above 

right is Mailee Boils’ Animal 

Portrait.  At left is Quentin Fulton’s 

Landscape.  At right is Kristen 

Branham’s Van Gogh Portrait. 


